
The Peace Tacticians’ Apology
On November 19th, 2020, our press secretary was caught driving home under the influence. Drunk driving occurs at an estimated rate of 300,000 thousand every day, that’s 121 million times per year and every 2 minutes a person is injured in a drunk driving crash. Statistics also say that 2 out of 3 people will be involved in a drunk driving crash in their lifetime. All of these statistics show how dangerous situations can be with a drunk driver. Our press secretary says she was not aware that she had drunk to a BAC of 0.09 and that she felt perfectly fine. But we don’t want to make excuses. We truly do understand the dangers of drunk driving. Luckily, there was no accident of any kind and furthermore no one was injured in any way. Our entire campaign apologizes on her behalf for this mistake. We plan on using this as a lesson and learning moment to make sure we don’t any further mistakes such as this one in the future. So, we hope that you will not focus on this mistake but on the major issues we are tirelessly working to change and help us make this country even greater and give the peace tacticians a second chance. Thank you for your time.
